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County Executive Shapiro warns residents about phishing email scam 

 

SUMMIT COUNTY, OHIO—County Executive Ilene Shapiro’s Office was recently alerted to a phishing email 
scam using a fake Summit County email address and the County seal. The email address, 
info@co.summitoh.net, is NOT a legitimate County email address. If a resident receives an email from 
this sender they should assume it is a scam. If a resident receives any suspicious emails from a sender 
claiming to be a County employee or office, the resident should call the County at 330-643-2500 to confirm 
authenticity of the email. The County’s Office of Information Technology is investigating this incident. 

The Federal Trade Commission offers tips to help recognize and avoid phishing scams at 
https://consumer.ftc.gov/articles/how-recognize-and-avoid-phishing-scams  
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